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Friday 21st October 2016 
 

School Starts At 9, Be On Time! 

 

Mid-Term Break 

School will close on Friday 28th of 

October at the usual times of 1.40 

and 2.40pm 

School will re-open Monday 7th of 

November at 9am.  Bus drivers know 

about this. 
 

Assembly 

At assembly today Jason Black and Sarah Marie 

McDevitt joined us to launch our Ultra 

Marathon.  After the success of the LETNS 

marathon last year we decided to challenge 

ourselves again this year.  Over the course of 

the next school year the children will run a 

massive 100K!!  We will continue to run our 1k a 

day for 100 days with the marathon finishing 

sometime near the Spring break.   

 

The benefits of the 1K a day initiative has been 

felt by the entire school community.  We will 

have a small celebration at the end of each 

month to keep motivation and morale high as we 

complete our Ultra Marathon. 

 

Thanks to Marjorie we have an amazing display 

beside the front office which will help us to 

record our progress each day.  Please pop in and 

have a look the next time you are at the school. 

 

Thank you also to Nakita for her commitment to 

the fitness and well-being of pupils and staff 

and for organising the Ultra Marathon.   

 

Fun Friday 

Fun Friday for next week is ‘fancy dress’. 

 

Gaeilgeoir na Seachtaine:  

Comhghairdeas le Amy O i Rang Mairéad, le Sean 

rang Louise, le  Davin i rang Rachel, le Cyntia i 

rang Mary, le Zana i rang Barbara, le Patryk i 

rang Stephanie, le Grace i rang Maggie agus le 

Tomi i rang Nakita. 

    

Home School community Liaison (HSCL) 
Happy Friday everyone! Just a few 

announcements this week: 

School Quiz: We would like to say a big big 

thank you to all the parents, guardians, staff 

and local businesses that donated gifts, money 

and attended our quiz last night. We raised 

€752 from the quiz and raffle. The children are 

delighted that we will be able to buy some new 

sports equipment for PE lessons and training this 

year. We genuinely appreciate all of your 

support with this fundraising event! I hope you 

weren’t too tired today!  

 

School Disco: It will be held in The Orchard 

Inn on Tuesday the 25th of October from 

6:30pm to 7:30pm. Juice only will be provided 

for children this year. It will be fancy dress so 

feel free to dress up in your favourite costume! 

All children must be accompanied by an adult. 

If children do not have an adult with them, 

unfortunately we cannot let them in. Looking 

forward to seeing you all there! 

 

If you have any queries or questions you can 

contact me on 086 7232894 or at 

hscl@letterkennyetns.ie  

Lisa  

 

Arena 7 Quiz 

We had a fantastic turnout for the quiz and the 

craic was great.  Thank you to Lisa and Nakita 

for organising this event. 
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